
THINKING
ABOUT PUBLIC 

CHARGE?

Keep getting the 
help you need.

Few people will be affected by the announced 
changes. You should continue to access the help you 
need for food, health care, and housing.

Free help, including interpreter services, is available. 
If you have questions, please contact us.

Call (650) 363-1800 
or visit SMCPublicCharge.org
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